
5th Annual Shredding Event 

 
This year’s shredding event is scheduled for Saturday, September 13 from 8 a.m. 

to 12 p.m. at the Township building located at One Municipal Drive. As in 

previous years, services and equipment will be provided by Nexcut, a bonded and 

certified company who focuses on security, customer services and green business. 

You can watch while your paper is shredded into 3/8” confetti by bonded 

personnel and equipment.  
 

As always, this event is free of charge to all residents/businesses that live or are 

located in West Donegal Township. Again this year, as it our wish to help others 

within our community, we are asking those participating in this event for 

donations of canned goods and boxed items. Please be generous as these donations 

will be given to the Elizabethtown Food Bank. Last year we donated more than 18 

boxes of donated food. Their greatest needs include: canned meats, juice, 

canned/boxed pasta, jams/jellies and pancake mixes and syrup. Baby food and 

formula will also be accepted. Please no perishable items. Donations should be 

non-expired, non-breakable, and all items should be in unopened containers. 

Glass, frozen food, fresh produce/meats or home-made food will not be accepted. 

It was a wonderful feeling to see the joy on the faces of the volunteers who 

accepted the donations as they realize your help is truly appreciated by those in 

need in our community! 


